Dibl;le, Dickson

From: Dibble, Dickson

Sent: Wednesday, January 12, 2011 10:41 AM
To: 'Gordon, Ray (DERM)’'

Cc: Ajhar, Rebecca; Grant, Patricia
Subject: RE: INACTIVE Marlin Yacht 0251305

Good morning Ray!

Per your inspection verification and e-mail request below | have change the subject item facility status to INACTIVE.

FACILITY SCREEN comments in their entirety: 01/07/11-INACTIVE per R. Gordon e~méil (DERM) & inspection verified
facility is no longer in operation.
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If you have any questions, comments or concerns please e-mail or call.

Thank you and have a great day!

Dk

Dickson E. Dibble, ES III

FL Dept of Environmental Protection

Div. of Air Resource Management

Bureau of Air Monitoring & Mobile Sources



Air Geperal Permit Program
Tel. (850) 921-9586

«FAX (850) 922-6979
ICG-#345

Dickson.Dibble@dep.state.fl.us

(((COMMUNICATE

in plain language

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding
state business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may
therefore be subject to public disclosure

From: Gordon, Ray (DERM) [mailto:GordoR@miamidade.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, January 11, 2011 10:03 AM

To: Dibble, Dickson

Subject: Marlin Yacht 0251305

Per inspection 1/7/11 this facility is no longer in operation. Please update your records

Ray A. Gordon
Special Projects Administrator
Office:305-372-6925

gordor@miamidade.gov

"Delivering Excellence Every Day"

The Miami-Dade Department of Environmental Resources Management (DERM) values your feedback as a
customer. DERM is committed to its mission “to balance today's needs through responsible governance,
education, and conservation, to protect our environment for tomorrow.” And as part of our mission, we
continuously assess and improve the quality of services provided to you. Please take a few minutes to comment
on our quality of service. Simply click on this http://derm.miamidade.gov/survey. Thank you in advance for
completing our customer survey.

"Delivering Excellence Every Day"




